
 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

 

TENDER NOTICE 

15/06/2024 

 

As there are two holidays falling in this week, i.e., 16th June 2024 (Sunday) and 17th June  

2024 (Public Holiday), Rani Birla Girls’ College is extending the date of Tender closing  

till 19th June 2024, 4:30p.m. for the following tenders: 

 

1. Tender Notice NO. 452/PRIN/TENDER- 28/2024 

2. Tender Notice NO. 453/PRIN/TENDER- 29/2024 

3. Tender Notice NO. 451/PRINTENDER - 27/2024  

 

 

 

 

 

  Dr. Srabanti Bhattacharya 

  Principal 

 


